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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

            NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following previously 

scheduled meetings of the Union County Board of Equalization and 

Review will not be held due to a lack of quorum: 

• Wednesday, July 7, 2021 

• Thursday, July 8, 2021 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Monday, June 

28th, at 9:00am in the Commissioners’ Board Room, First Floor, Union 

County Government Center, 500 North Main Street, Monroe, North 

Carolina, 28112. 

 


